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Secure a prime spot in Harrogate 
After a long weekend of Coronation celebrations, the nursery industry can now focus on 

business and Harrogate International Nursery Fair is clearly top of the list for many 

companies. 

With close to 100 exhibitors already confirmed and the 6,500 sqm of the original four halls 

completely sold out, the show opened a new fifth hall before Easter adding an additional 

2,500 sqm to the show. This space is also filling fast as show organiser Adrian Sneyd explains: 

“After a bumper 2022 show, companies have been keen to ensure a prime position for the 

2023 show and we had sold out the entire allocation in the first four halls in just three 

months after bookings opened. With further enquiries still coming in, we were delighted to 

be able to secure Hall Q, which offers one of the main registration entrances as well as the 

large Conservatory Café area always a popular destination for visitors at the show in need of 

a rest.’ 

 

With over five months until Harrogate International Nursery Fair opens its doors from 15th to 

17th October, its anticipated all available space will be taken.  

Adrian adds: “We were extremely pleased to be able to secure Hall Q and once this space is 

sold there is no further option to expand. If you are hoping to participate in the show this 

year, I highly recommend securing your space as soon as possible.” 

For more information, prices and booking forms visit www.nurseryfair.com – alternatively, 

contact Adrian Sneyd on 01902 880906 or email: adrian@nurseryfair.com  
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